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AP Exam Registration! 

Attention all AP exam students. Registration for AP exams 
is now available until November 1st, 2025.  To register 
for an AP exam, do the following two steps: 

  1.  Make sure have used your AP class Join Code to  
       register in myAP classroom  
       https://myap.collegeboard.org/ 
 2.  Go to School Cash online and PAY for the AP  
      exam(s) you want to write  
  

That's it!  If you have any questions, please find Mr. Lee 
in Room A139 at lunch. 

 

 

Student Photo Retake will 
take place on Friday, 
October 18th, 2024, AM 
only. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Teacher Interviews will be held virtually on 
Wednesday, October 30th, 2024.  Sign-up for the 
Parent/Teachers Interviews will start on Wednesday, 
October 23rd, at 9:00 am. More information will be 
emailed to parents and will also be posted on our school 
website. 

Attention All Grads! 

 
Grad Photos will take place in the 
mobile at South starting Odtober 9th 
to October 23rd.  To book your 

appointment, please click on  
https://artona.com/bookings/512c0dd1dd3d4178788a529a3
ba402ef  

https://myap.collegeboard.org/
https://artona.com/bookings/512c0dd1dd3d4178788a529a3ba402ef
https://artona.com/bookings/512c0dd1dd3d4178788a529a3ba402ef


  

 

The 2025 Yearbook is available for purchase!  The 
early bird pricing is $55 until October 31, 2024.  All 
early bird purchases will have the student’s name 
personalized/stamped on their yearbook. 
Price increases to $70 on November 1st and only a 
limited number of extra yearbooks are purchased.  The 
2022, 2023 and 2024 Yearbooks sold out leaving some 
students without so, order yours NOW. 
 
Remember to ask your parents if a yearbook was 
purchased. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To all students registered for the Canadian Open  
Mathematics Competition (COMC): 
 
Permission Forms Due: Please obtain your teacher's 
signature on the permission form and submit it to Mr. 
Marzouk in Room A207 by October 28. 
Competition Details: 
• Date: Wednesday, October 30 
• Time: 9:00 am - 11:30 am 
• Location: Library 
• Eligible: Grades: 11 and 12 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don't 
hesitate to reach out to Mr. Marzouk.  Good luck on the 
competition! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We are excited to introduce the Math Clinic at Burnaby 
South Secondary School, a free peer-tutoring program 
designed to support your child's math proficiency. Led 
by high-achieving students, this initiative provides 
individualized guidance on homework, projects, and 
exam preparation. 
 
 Key Benefits: 

 Free peer tutoring 
 No appointments necessary; walk-ins welcome 
 Flexible scheduling during lunch breaks and flex times 
 Support for grades 8-12 
 Expertise from experienced student tutors 

 
Come and join us at the Math Clinic on every Mondays 
and Thursdays during lunchtime in A207 starting 
October 7th, 2024.  If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to Mr. M. Marzouk in A207. 

Fear Factor 
October has come, meaning our Halloween-themed 
event, Fear Factor is upon us! Test your limits by eating 
our specially prepared spooktastic foods and see who can 
eat them the fastest! The event is on October 29th and 
make sure you pay your activity fee to participate! There 
will be an awesome prize, and sign up with a group of 2, 
3, or 5 as the maximum. If you are signing up as groups 
of 2 and 3, we will pair you up with others. Sign-ups are 
on SG’s Instagram bio: @bbysouthstudentgov! 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Calling all Grade 8’s! 
 
If you’re a grade 8, we have a fun and upcoming event 
for you to socialize and familiarize yourself with other 
fellow grade 8s on October 9th, afterschool at 3:15pm to 
5pm in the cafeteria. At Grade 8 mixer, we will host fun 
games for grade 8s to interact with each other, and this 
year our theme for the event is tadpoles as we compare 
grade 8s to baby frogs leaping into their first high school 
year! We will also be having free food, which is hot dogs, 
(there will be a vegan option provided,) chips and juice 
boxes which will be handed out after we have finished 
the exciting games. 
 
In addition, there we will be having our first 
ELECTION of the year for our grade 8 representatives! 
Students will be able to vote with their go card and vote 
for their fellow candidate. Just a reminder that activity 
fees do need to be paid in order to enter and participate 
in the mixer, however if you have a financial issue with 
paying the fee, just pop by the office to talk to them and 
they will help you. We’re super excited to see you all 
there!  
 

 

 
 
Wednesday, October 9th – Gr. 8 Mixer, 3:20 – 5:00 pm, 
Cafeteria 
 
Wednesday, October 9th – Wednesday, October 23rd – 
Grad Photos in the mobile at South 
 
Monday, October 14th – Thanksgiving – School Closed 
 
Friday, October 18th – Student photo Retakes – AM Only 
 
Wednesday, October 23rd – Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Sign-up begins 
 
Wednesday, October 23rd – University of Toronto 
Presentation – MPR, 9:00 am 
 
Friday, October 25th – Pro D Day – School Closed 
 
Tuesday, October 29th – Fear Factor – Lunchtime, 
Cafeteria 
 
Wednesday, October 30th – Parent/Teacher Interviews 
(Virtual) 
 
Wednesday, Ocrtober 30th – Student Early Dismissal 
 
Thursday, October 31st – Student Early Dismissal 
 
Thursday, October 31st – Last day to purchase Yearbook 
at early bird price $55 
 
 

“The best way to predict your future is to create it”. “Abraham Lincoln” 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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